
DELAWARE STATE UNIVERSITY 

 Division of Institutional Advancement - Foundation

March 15, 2022

Social & Environmental Justice Committee 
Unitarian Universalists of Southern Delaware 
30485 Lewes Georgetown Hwy. 
Lewes, DE 19958 

Dear Ms. Nichols: 

This is to confirm that Delaware State University Foundation received $882.00 in support of the 
Dreamers Fund from Unitarian Universalists of Southern Delaware. 

This contribution enables student success at Delaware State University and helps them to put forth their 
best effort in all endeavors. 

We are thankful for your willingness to make the difference and to be the difference that matters, because 
“It All Matters” at DSU.  

Best regards, 

Mr. LaShawne A. Pryor 
Assistant Vice President, Development 
Division of Institutional Advancement  
Delaware State University 

Note:  No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.




